
The Forest
Academy

Open 
Mornings

Contact us for more information 
admin@theforestacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Join us for one of our Open
Mornings where you will have a
tour of the school and meet staff
and pupils. 

Dates: 29 & 30 September  9-10am
3, 4, 10, 13, 16, 18 & 30 October 9-10am

There is no need to sign up.

We look forward to welcoming you
to The Forest Academy.

TFA Open Evening 
Tuesday 26th September 
4.00 to 6.30pm


